
Borough of Oakland  

Confidential Paper Shredding Event 

Saturday May 13, 2017 

 

9:00 AM – 1:00 PM in Borough Hall Parking Lot Across From Library. 

Mobile Paper Shredding Truck for Oakland Residents Only.  

No Businesses/Commercial allowed (truck would fill up to fast). 

Observe All Personal Documents Immediately Shredded On Site. 

Accepted: 

Bills, Receipts, Tax Returns, Medical Records, Legal Documents, Etc. 

Paper Clips and Staples are acceptable. 

Not Accepted: 

Non-Confidential Papers, Newspapers, Magazines, Catalogs, Etc. 

(Recycle These Items for Curbside Pickup). 

 No binders or binder clips. No X-Rays or Photographs.  

 

 


